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RE: ACCEPTANCE LETTER

On behalf of the John Adams community, congratulations and welcome to John Adams High
School! We are honored to have an enthusiastic student such as you attending our school for this
upcoming school year. We understand that the transition from middle school to high school is an
important stage in a student’s life that is filled with questions, concerns, and excitement. In order to
make the transition less stressful, we invite you to visit our website to learn more about the John
Adams experience. Please visit https://www.johnadamsnyc.org/, to continue learning about our
exciting programs, and see all the opportunities your new high school has to offer.

On our website, you will find answers to frequently asked questions that will help give
guidance about what to expect for the upcoming school year. Please take the opportunity to learn more
about our professional staff, current students and tons of other helpful information. You can also learn
more about your small learning community! Feel free to introduce yourself to your SLC director.

Program Director Email

STEM Academy Jagroop Singh jsingh6@schools.nyc.gov

Law & Criminal Justice Matthew Mullin mmullin2@schools.nyc.gov

Queens Business Institute Gabriela Lomacchio glomacchio@schools.nyc.gov

Media & Fine Arts Matthew Nelson mnelson18@schools.nyc.gov

World, Cultures and, Languages
Academy Divine Leonardo dleonardo@schools.nyc.gov

Pre-Med Academy Shaina Golub sgolub2@schools.nyc.gov

Pioneers Academy Islam Moftah imoftah@schools.nyc.gov

If you have any additional questions, please contact us for further assistance.

Name Title Email

Jesse Dominique Community Coordinator jdominique@schools.nyc.gov

David Gega 9th Grade Counselor dgega@schools.nyc.gov

https://www.johnadamsnyc.org/


Again, congratulations on completing this milestone in your life, and embarking on a new
stage in your educational career. Continue to check our website for updates about our virtual orientation,
power point, and FAQs. We look forward to you starting your journey at John Adams High School for
the upcoming school year 2022-2023.

Regards,

David Gega
9th Grade School Counselor
John Adams High School


